
SHARE CARTS
NOW AVAILABLE
IN ALL NASD CAFETERIAS

Students who purchase a school lunch may place any
unwanted and unopened food on this “share bin”.  If you
are still hungry after you have finished your own lunch, you
may choose one item from the share bin at no cost!

On June 22, 2016 the United States Department of Agriculture in conjunction with
the Richard B. Russell National School Lunch Act began innovating share
table/carts as an innovative strategy to encourage the consumption of nutritious
foods as well as reduce food waste in the National School Breakfast and Lunch
Programs.   The Pennsylvania Department of Education reissued this innovative
strategy as an abundance of packaged fruits and vegetables were being wasted in
the National School Breakfast and Lunch programs.

Reduces waste in the National School
Breakfast and Lunch programs

Additional food at no charge for students
needing extra nutrition

Additional fruit and vegetable offerings for
students

Monitored by food service staff

Allergen list attached to all share carts

Cold zone available for milk and juice


